
Did you know recent state legislation—the Sustainable 
Groundwater Management Act—now requires local 
public agencies to work together to create a plan to 

sustainably manage groundwater? Attend this 
workshop to learn more about the legislation and how 

you can participate in this planning process.

.

JOIN US FOR A 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC 

WORKSHOP
Tuesday, July 21

5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Local public agencies are working together to protect the 
region’s precious groundwater resources.

The workshop will be held virtually via GoToWebinar, 
an online format with call-in and video capabilities. 
Pre-registration is required to attend the webinar. To 

register, visit: https://tinyurl.com/y9jmarho.

Learn more at tracysubbasin.org. 

For more information or for help to join the 
webinar, contact Kirsten Pringle, at 916-418-8243 

or kirsten.pringle@stantec.com.
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